
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Advisory # 2022-A-017 

Subject: Reminder - Transportation Security Clearance Renewal   

From: Governance, Corporate Safety and Security 

Contact: Renita Luis 

Date: 2022-05-03 

This notice is a reminder to Toronto Pearson employees whose Transportation Security 

Clearance/Restricted Area Identity Card (“RAIC”) is going to expire in the next six (6) to 

nine (9) months.  

Due to the higher-than-normal demand for spots in the Pass Office Virtual Queue, it is 

strongly recommended that if your RAIC is going to expire in the next six (6) to nine 

(9) months that you plan ahead and book your spot in the Virtual Queue to attend 

the Pass Office and submit your Transportation Security Clearances Application (“long 

form”).  

You must book a spot for all visits to the Pass Office. The virtual queue is available 

at https://www.torontopearson.com/ppco.  

Thank you for your support and stay safe. 

GTAA Pass Permit Control Office 
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